
The SASA committee needs new members! 

If you can spare any time to help fundraise this year, please join our 

committee! 

SASA fundraise by holding events throughout the school year. The 

money raised at these events is used to enrich the children’s school 

life. 

if you're interested in hearing what it's all about then join our AGM 

meeting and find out! The AGM will be held in school on Tuesday 

10th October at 6:30pm. If you are unable to attend in person, you 

can also join virtually using the following zoom link: 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72056260143?

pwd=OWDZjMIJkUvk2yCHRV8wNFqx24jUgp.1 

If you would like any further information about SASA, please email 

sasachinnor@outlook.com. 
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